
Chemistry Notices 
 

For the Week of September 6 to September 10, 2010 

VISITING SPEAKERS & SEMINARS 
 

	
  
	
  

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES	
  

Peter W. Carr, University of Minnesota is currently looking for a post doc to work in his group. 
Primary research is focused on developing fast two-dimensional liquid chromatography as a 
general-purpose analytical methodology with applications to complex samples in biology, 
biological chemistry and environmental analysis. He is looking for a self-starter with either a 
good knowledge of the basics of separation science especially HPLC with hands on experience 
or a more general analytical chemist who has good skills in working with modern 
instrumentation, electronics and computers, i.e., someone able to take instruments apart and put 
them back together. 
 



EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES, continued	
  

Anticipated initial appointment: one year with possible extension of an additional year or 18 
months. To apply, the following are needed: 
 

• Three letters of reference 
• A complete resume (send pdfs of papers) 
• Transcripts of undergraduate and graduate work 
• Some indication of visa status, if applicable, and availability 
•  

For more information, email petecarr@umn.edu 


